

Carr Head Primary School Carr Head Lane Poulton Le Fylde FY6 8JB



Headteacher: Mrs A Slack Phone: 01253 883558

21st January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following the recent Parent Governor election, I am pleased to announce that our new Governor is Mrs Leyla Cooke. Welcome and congratulations! As a Governor Mrs Cooke will be supporting the school in its mission to prepare the children of today, to flourish in the world of tomorrow through nurturing mind, body and soul.

We are looking forward to Mrs Cooke joining the team and supporting the school.

As his term comes to an end, we would also like to thank Mr Ryan Gumley for his invaluable contribution in his role as Governor, and for all his support and commitment to Carr Head School.

If you wish to find out more about the important and highly valued role that Governors perform in our school please visit the Governors section of our school website.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Angeli Slack

Anger Stack

Headteacher











